
 
 

 

Ref:  EIR / 1692 

 

March 14, 2018 

 

Mr  

 

Email: @tgs-group.com 

 

Dear Mr  

Environmental Information Regulations 2004 Request LCV Fleet 

 

I refer to your EIR request as below and outline Councils response as follows: 
 

Request:  

1) Please confirm that you run a LCV fleet (up to 3.5 tonnes) 

2) The name, email address and phone number of the person(s) responsible for 

the specifying and procurement of any fleet 

3) Approximate renewal date of any fleet  

 

Response:  

 

1) Derry City and Strabane Council operate a fleet including approximately 50 

vehicles under the 3500 Kg threshold. 

 

2) Councils Fleet Manager is as follows:   

Bertie Magee  

bertie.magee@derrystrabane.com 

tel – 028 71 376582   mob  07736213146 

 

 

 

 

mailto:bertie.magee@derrystrabane.com


 

3) Scheduled Replacements:  Council have an on-going Fleet Replacement 

Schedule which results in a number of vehicles being procured each financial 

year.  Council is currently not in a position to confirm how many vans will be 

bought in the next 12 months as requirements and budgets have yet to be 

finalised. 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.   

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com  

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Head of Environment 
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